Dan Hoagland

The vast majority of New Mexicans don't want an electric car. If they cannot buy Internal
Combustion Engines in NM as a result of this reckless rule, they will go to neighboring states and
purchase them there and bring them back to NM. Consumers and Car Dealers will suffer massive
economic losses.

Let the people decide what they want to drive, not the government.



